
Submitter: David Wall 

On Behalf Of: Mr Oregon OPPOSES SB 138 

Committee: Senate Committee On Human Services 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB138 

I OPPOSE [SB 138]. 

 

[SB 138] serves to expand the administrative and technical costs of the Department 

of Human Services (DHS) without providing the total costs to the public to fund and 

maintain the "abuse reporting hotline." 

 

The foreseeable false reporting to the "abuse reporting hotline" and related costs are 

not discussed in [SB 138].  

 

People who see the abuse of a child should immediately report the alleged abuse to 

the nearest Police Agency via a [911] Emergency phone call. 

 

Oregon needs to reduce the costs of State government and pay down indebtedness. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs. 

 


